NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8: For students to receive a high academic mark in English, they must respond to every question in the chapter. Experts working together to develop NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8 strive to provide students with the best possible results on their exams.

Our specialists' main goal is to provide comprehensive answers to every topic in easily understood language for students. By responding to every question on the exam and using the NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8 that our faculty has prepared, students can achieve high exam scores.

NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8

Below we have provided NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8 to help students prepare better for their Class 12 English exam. Students can prepare these NCERT Solutions for Class 12 English Flamingo Chapter 8 before their exams to understand the concepts better.

Q1. Notice these expressions in the text. Infer their meanings from the context.

Ans: Incongruity: unsuitability as a quality

Prodigy: a young kid who possesses outstanding abilities

Chuffed: incredibly pleased

Solitary elm: a tall, secluded tree

Arcade: a promenade or passage with shops and stalls on both sides

Amber glow: the lamp's orange-yellow glow

Wharf: a location near water bodies where ships can be loaded or unloaded

Pangs of doubt: a quick awareness of apprehension about something

Q2. Where was it most likely that the two girls would find work after school?

Ans: Sophie and Jansie, the two girls, were destined for a job in the biscuit factory and would most likely work there after school.

Q3. What were the options that Sophie was dreaming of? Why does Jansie discourage her from having such dreams?

Ans: Sophie envisioned herself as a boutique owner, an actor, or a fashion designer. She assumed she would be awarded a manager's post and would work there until she had saved enough money to open her shop.

Jansie cautions Sophie against having such goals, based on their lower-middle-class family background. Jansie is a more realistic and practical person in life and understands that huge dreams require large investments, which their working-class background cannot afford.

Q4. Why did Sophie wriggle when Geoff told her father that she had met Danny Casey?

Ans: As she was well aware of her father's short-tempered character, she wriggled when Geoff told her father that she had met Danny Casey. She was well aware that he would chastise her for disseminating false information.

She also realized that no one would believe her. It's also conceivable that she didn't anticipate Geoff disclosing her secrets to others, including family members.

Q5. Did Geoff believe what Sophie says about her meeting with Danny Casey?

Ans: No, Geoff is not convinced by Sophie's claims regarding her meeting. He describes it as "the strangest thing he has ever heard."

Q6. Does her father believe her story?

Ans: Sophie's father is skeptical of her narrative and cautions her that her "crazy stories" could get her into trouble.

Q7. How does Sophie include her brother Geoff in her fantasy of the future?

Ans: Sophie was envious of her brother's ability to interact with the outside world. She fantasizes about going to these destinations with him in a yellow dress someday in the future. She fantasizes about the globe rising to meet them.

Q8. Which country did Danny Casey play for?

Ans: Danny Casey was an Irish footballer.

Q9. Sophie and Jansie were classmates and friends. What were the differences between them that show up in the story?

Ans: Sophie and Jansie were opposed. Sophie was a daydreamer who relished the opportunity to create her imaginary world with her mind. She expressed a desire to rise beyond her working-class background and achieve refinement by pursuing a career as a fashion designer or actor.

Jansie, on the other hand, was more grounded and grounded than Sophie. She tried everything she could to bring Sophie back to reality, but it was in vain. Jansie's maturity and sensibility shine through in her attempt to remind her buddy that they were destined for the biscuit factory, and that extravagant ambitions were unsuitable for their financial situation.

Discuss in pairs.

Q10. Sophie's dreams and disappointments are all in her mind.

Ans: Sophie was a daydreamer who made up stories for herself and others regularly. One hypothesis is that she wanted to use her dreams to escape the grime of everyday existence. Her meeting with Danny Casey was a fabrication designed to get her brother's attention. She eventually becomes so absorbed in it that she begins to live the fantasy.

She is disappointed when Danny Casey fails to show up for the second 'date.' She refused to accept reality, no matter how painful or frustrating her fantasy was. Her frustrations and dreams are merely figments of her imagination.

Q11. It is natural for teenagers to have unrealistic dreams. What would you say are the benefits and disadvantages of such fantasizing?

Ans: Teenage is a period of life during which a person's life undergoes significant changes. During this time, a person learns a great deal, has career objectives and deals with peer pressure and adult expectations. As a result, it's natural for teenagers to fantasize and dream about things that aren't possible.

Advantages: By fantasizing about realistic goals or the world around you, you can achieve greater desires and dreams. Aspiring for higher career goals and working hard can help you secure a good job. As a result, it inspires confidence and a desire to attain one's goals. It aids in the installation of positivity and optimism in challenging life situations. It is a skill found in creative persons.

Cons: Fantasizing creates a chasm between fantasy and reality. It might be distressing to realize the gap between one's ambitions and capabilities. Failure to achieve can lead to feelings of despair, melancholy, and suicide ideation. Furthermore, for many, it is a complete waste of time.

Q12. Why didn't Sophie want Janie to know about her story with Danny?

Ans: Sophie didn't want Jansie to know about her experience with Danny because she was afraid she would tell everyone in the neighborhood about it.

Q13. How would you describe the character and temperament of Sophie's father?

Ans: Sophie's father is a classic example of a lower-middle-class father who has worked long and hard hours in inhumane conditions to provide for his family. Instead of spending time with his family or sharing family tasks with his wife, he watched television after a long day at work. If Sophie gets an opportunity to earn money, he expects her to purchase them a new house instead of pursuing her extravagant dream objectives.

On the other hand, his poor financial situation does not prevent him from watching the football match or later going to the pub to celebrate. He is depicted as a practical person who is also self-centered and short-tempered.

Q14. Did Sophie meet Danny Casey?

Ans: Sophie never met Danny Casey in person. She made up the narrative of her encounter with Danny Casey to get Geoff's attention.

Q15. Why did Sophie like her brother Geoff more than any other person? From her perspective, what did he symbolize?

Ans: Sophie preferred her brother, Geoff, to everyone else because he didn't communicate much and was often lost in his thoughts. She admired his stillness and imagined he had access to a secret world.

She aspired to be a part of that world, and she saw herself dressed up and being welcomed by all. Sophie saw Geoff as a symbol of freedom from the mundane life they had been living.

Q16. Which was the only occasion when she got to see Danny Casey in person?

Ans: Sophie, her father, and her two brothers went to witness the United team play football. This was the only time she had the opportunity to see Danny Casey.

Q17. What socio-economic background does Sophie belong to? What are the indicators of her family's financial status?

Ans: Sophie is from a lower-middle-class family. Her parents and two brothers, Derek and Geoff, reside in a modest house with her. When she gets home from school, the steam from the stove chokes her and the filthy dishes stacked in a corner disgusts her. By carrying all of the household chores and obligations on her own, her mother's back has become bowed and crooked.

Her father works as a day laborer, while her older brother, Geoff, works as an apprentice mechanic in a garage distance from his home. Sophie's family expects her to start working right after school. These are some of the financial indicators for Sophie's family.